Special Offer to Members of the University
Network
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By
Rabbi Marc D. Angel

Shalom uvrakha, | hope you had a good Pessah, and | wish you all the best during
these closing weeks of the academic year.

We have a special offer for members of the University Network, thanks to the
generosity of a supporter of our Institute. I've just come out with a new book of
short stories, "The Crown of Solomon and Other Stories." If you'd like a free copy
of the book, please email me at mdangel@jewishideas.org and give me your
mailing address.

As an added bonus, you may also receive a free copy of a novel | wrote a few
years back, "The Search Committee." Please let me know if you'd like either or
both of these books.

If you are interested in serving as a Campus Fellow for the coming academic year,
please go to our website jewishideas.org On the bottom right of the homepage,
there is information about the Campus Fellows program as well as an application
form. This is a great opportunity to demonstrate leadership, to advance an
intelligent Orthodox Judaism, and to help shape the future of the Jewish
community.

All good wishes.
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